
NEWSLETTER

7th July 2017

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Whole School Photo 2016/17

Your child will have brought home a 

whole school photograph proof this 

week.  If you would like to order 

through the school please ensure that 

your order form is handed in to the 

school by 9am on Monday 10th July.

Key Dates for Week 6

Monday 10th July 2017 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly

Thursday 13th July 2017 – Year 3 swimming

Friday 14th July 2017 – Term 6 finishes

LPA Chair Needed!

The LPA are looking for a new Chair for the 2017/18 Academic Year.  If you are 

interested in this role please can you contact the current Chair, Claire Pullen, at 

lowbrooklpa@gmail.com

LPA Parent Survey

The LPA would like to ask parents to vote for the social and fundraising activities they 

would like them to arrange in the next academic year.  To register your vote please 

follow this link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TPYW3Y9

Wrap Around Care and Caterlink Accounts

We will be setting up an online booking system for Wrap Around Care over the 

summer holidays and will send out a communication to parents on how to use this 

service in September.  

In the meantime please can we ask that all Wrap Around Care (Breakfast, Prep and 

After School Club) and Caterlink Dinner Money balances are brought up to date by 

the end of the academic year.  If you have any outstanding queries on your account 

please contact the school office so that these can be resolved before the end of term.
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